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ment of Finance, he had participated in the 1947 and 1948 meetings leading 
up to confederation, and he has always been most considerate of the present 
Newfoundland project. The support and encouragement of the Under-Secre­
tary, A. E. Ritchie, and the assistance of the Director of the Historical 
Division, A. E. Blanchette, his deputy G. W. Hilborn, and other members of 
his staff are also gratefully acknowledged.

It is hoped that the documents in this first volume will not only be useful 
in themselves but will also assist readers of the second volume to consider 
Newfoundland’s confederation with Canada in its actual context. Taken 
together, the volumes should help to foster a sense of mutual appreciation 
between Newfoundland and the rest of our country.
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